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CSUC Lecturer Joins Ghana's League of Doctors 
of Technology in Design 

 

Christian Service University College (CSUC), is proud to announce the doctoral degree of 

its faculty member Dr Ginn Assibey Bonsu. His awarded degree, ‘Doctor of Technology in 

Design’ was the result of successful completion of his dissertation titled: ‘Design 

Interventions for Reconceptualizing Sustainable Graphic Design Practices in Ghana’ 

submitted to the faculty of Informatics and Design, Cape Peninsula University of 

Technology (CPUT), South Africa. Dr Bonsu, therefore, becomes one of few Ghanaians to 

hold Doctor of Technology in Design. 
 

Read More... 
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CSUC Support Kumasi Central Prison and 
Kumasi Children's Home to Mitigate the Impact 
of Coronavirus Pandemic 

 

Christian Service University College, Kumasi (CSUC), on Friday, June 12, 2020, donated 

food items to the Kumasi Central Prison and the Kumasi Children’s Home to support the 

upkeep of the inmates to manage the impact of the novel coronavirus (Covid-19) pandemic 

on them. The food items valued at GH₵4,000.00 included bags of rice, beans, maize, gari, 

sugar, oranges, cooking oil, baby-formula products and significant quantities of customized 

face masks. 
 

The President indicated that the benevolent act was in line with the Godly mandate to support 

the poor and needy in times like this, whereby the Covid-19 pandemic has ravaged the world 

to compound the limitation of basic needs for human survival. Presenting the items, he 

indicated that “as a Christian Institution, CSUC deems it central to be able to present these 

items out of its endowments to institutions that are in critical need to benefit their cause.” He 

further affirmed the belief that in this era of global pandemic, such 

gestures attract generational blessings to the giver. 
 

Read More... 
 

 

 

 

 

 

CSUC SRC Electoral Commission goes Digital in 
Manifesto Reading amidst Covid-19 Pandemic 

 

The novel covid-19 pandemic which needs no introduction has led to shocks in every sector 

of the economy, with the education sector not an exception. In most tertiary institutions in 

Ghana, one immediate concern is how the current situation has affected the conduct of 

2020/2021 academic year SRC elections. 

 

However, the Prince-led administration of the Christian Service University College SRC has 

brought an innovation to this year’s elections to address this concern. 
 

The Students’ Representative Council (SRC), President, Prince Agyemang Duah on June 

1, 2020 submitted a proposal outlining a new electoral calendar for the conduct of the SRC 

elections to Management of the institution which was approved by the President of the  

University College, Prof. Sam K. Afrane. 
 

Read More
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Students' Share Experience on the Use of Zoom 
App during Closure of Schools 

 

Ghana’s efforts to fight the Coronavirus pandemic involved various mitigating measures by 

the government which included the closure of educational institutions. This affected public 

and private schools nationwide, from basic through second cycle schools to the tertiary 

educational institutions from April 2, 2020. 
 

Upon the directive, a number of educational institutions including the Christian Service 

University College (CSUC) took to the exploration of online tuition to further academic 

work. The University College adopted the use of Zoom application as a virtual platform to 

further teaching and learning till the end of the semester and that has been fairly fruitful. 

The move was also alternated with the use of other existing e-learning platforms of the 

University College, i.e. CSUC Moodle platform to enhance teaching and learning. 

 

 

Read More.. 
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